
 2022 
Dear First Grader and Family, 
 

Welcome to first grade! We are looking forward to this upcoming 
school year with you and your child! We are anticipating a great year 

full of learning and fun as we grow together. We have received 2-years 
of COVID Grant Funding; therefore, Mexico Academy & Central Schools 
will be providing school supplies for the 22-23 and 23-24 school years. 

However, you will need to provide a backpack and a water bottle. 
Please label your child’s backpack with permanent marker.  
 
If you are willing to send in any of the optional items below to help 
support our school year it is greatly appreciated. 
 

Optional and very helpful 
����: 

• 1 box of plastic gallon Ziploc bags 
• 1 box of plastic sandwich Ziploc bags  
• 1 box of snack size Ziploc bags  
• Tissues  
• Snacks (popcorn, pretzels, goldfish, etc.) 

 
Enjoy a fun and safe summer! We are excited to see you in September! 

Mrs. Palmer, Mrs. Patterson & Mr. Teifke 
(spalmer@mexicocsd.org, dpatters@mexicocsd.org, rteifke@mexicocsd.org) 
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